The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order on
August 5, 2010 at 7:02 p.m. Present were Bill Goodrich, Jim Lindsey, Ted Plevinsky, Lori Raub Clifford
Reed, David & Susan Oney, and Linda Rockwell. .

PublicComments - None.
Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the July 2010 meeting minutes as presented. Ted

seconded and Jim voted yes.

Road Report  Bill reported the following activities: completed Lower Rhiney, Upper Rhiney, State
Line, Lyon Road, Cabin Hill E., and Hyde Road. Storm damage repair done to Buck Road, Mucky Run,
Cabin Hill E., and Howard Hill (top). Installed 11 sluices on Cabin West.

Treasurer’s Report Linda noted that no July tax report or funds were received from the tax
collector.

Damascus has not yet billed the township for approximately $14,322.24 worth of materials.

Eastern Industries latest statement does not reflect the approved bid prices—Bill is checking into this. In
addition, a credit of $166.82 needs to be refunded because it was paid out of general funds and not
liquid fuel funds.

Bill made a motion to accept the July 2010 Treasurer’s Report as presented, pay Bill List 08-10, pay any
bills which are normally paid at the monthly meeting, and pay the payroll for August. Jim seconded and
Ted voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business  The Fall Convention is approaching; no action required. Linda will check to be sure the
new address has been submitted for the township.

New Business The supervisors decided not to pay on the principal of the Line of Credit at this time.

' egell
Ted made a motion to appoint Dan Jr. to the Liberty Township Planning Commission to replace
Craig Roe who resigned. His term was scheduled to be up in 2012. Bill seconded and Jim voted yes.

Susan and David Oney were present. They live on Liberty Park Road. Small children (3 & 4 year olds) are
coming over. They called Child Protective Services who came out and explained to the parents. The
parents are now unloading 200-300 rounds of ammunition a day. They have called the DA and State
Police. “Can something be done to prevent the shooting?” “If it is 150’ from a dwelling, who enforces
it?” The supervisors feel like this is neighbor harassment. Ted talked with Lance Benedict (Sheriff). The
Sheriff and State Police are not enforcing local ordinances. The neighbor is probably harassing them due
to the calling of the State Police. Susan noted that she received a ticket charging her with harassment
and throwing rocks at her neighbors and dog, which is not true. Taking a picture of the children in the
driveway could lead to more harassment. The supervisors do not have any authority to enforce
anything. The DA may be getting involved because of false harassment and no merit to the ticket
received by Susan. The Oney’s thanked the supervisors for their time. Ted noted he may talk with Jason
Legg on this issue.



Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

Correspondence Routine correspondence is read and discussed.
Payrol! and Check Signing The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Bill made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:58 p.m. Ted seconded and Jim voted
yes.



